
Mr. Chairman and members of the Senate Energy and Natural 
Resources Committee, 
  
My name is Jennifer Warford and I am an affected landowner by the 
Summit Carbon Solutions proposed hazardous CO2 pipeline. 
 
I am in favor of SB 2212 and 2209. I prefer SB 2212 as it is most 
restrictive. SB 2209 would be acceptable.  
 
I feel Eminent Domain should not be used by a private company, with 
very questionable motives, to site a pipeline that I do not want and will 
de-value my land. My development plans for the land for the future will 
be not possible. 
 
I have four grandchildren that live close to the route and three that 
attend Naughton Country School about a half mile away! I fear for their 
safety if a leak would occur. In the summer they often play in the 
proposed pipeline pasture. It is too close to both Bismarck and their 
home. 
 
Please do not allow this huge multi-billion dollar company take my land 
for their private gain. 
 
Thank you. 
 
I  
 


